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Year 6 Transition Day to DCHS  on Thursday  4th July 2019.

Dear Parent/ Carers,

We have started our transition events this morning with a visit from DCHS staff and some of our past pupils who have spoken to the children, Mrs Fletcher and me.

Regarding the transition day  on  Thursday 4th July parents are expected to transport their children to and from DCHS.

In order to make this run smoothly as you can imagine that it is extremely busy I propose:

I will meet Year 6 pupils in Willowburn carpark (outside the main  reception area)  at 9 a.m. I will then walk them to DCHS for their transition day.

At the end of the transition day I will meet the children at DCHS and then walk them to Willowburn ( outside the main reception area) carpark to meet parents who will be able to transport them home at 2.15 p.m. ( Year 6 pupils do not need to return to Whittingham School and are free to go once they have been collected).

It may be helpful to organise lifts amongst  yourselves please let the office know if your child is being picked up by anyone other than their parents.
Kind regards,
[bookmark: _GoBack]Belinda Athey.
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Website: www.whittinghamprimaryschool.co.uk



Headteacher: Mrs Belinda Athey
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